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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Seeley, Paula (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Monday, July 19, 2021 6:43 AM
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: FW: 1880 Old Hudson 
Attachments: Untitled

I see this guy is appealing all the ECs I have been sending per zoning and Ubl. Maybe you can let Marcia know. Thanks 
Mai. 
 

From: Skarda, Ashley (CI-StPaul) <ashley.skarda@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Friday, July 16, 2021 2:18 PM 
To: Seeley, Paula (CI-StPaul) <paula.seeley@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Cc: Diatta, YaYa (CI-StPaul) <yaya.diatta@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Ubl, Stephen (CI-StPaul) <stephen.ubl@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; 
Eide, David (CI-StPaul) <David.Eide@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: 1880 Old Hudson  
 
Hey there Paula, 
 
Vehicles should not be parking on the dirt/grass lot at 1880 Old Hudson.  There’s a site plan under review for more 
apartments, no one should park there till after that is built. 
 
I am aware that we have received complaints about the parking on this lot.  I do not think “I’m eventually going to 
develop the lot.” Is not an excuse to allow parking to continue.  Residents and guests will not be able to park there 
during or after construction. 
 
They will need fencing for construction and could have put it up when the parking complaint issue started, avoiding the 
multi-year situation altogether.  
 
I’ve copied some of the others incase they have other relevant info I’m not aware of.    
 
Well wishes, 
Ashley    
 
 
 


